
 

June 2021 
 
Our Ref 2020/270 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

We hope you and your family are keeping well.  
 
I am writing to you to invite your child to attend our Summer School which will be taking place week 
commencing August 9.  
 
Students will engage with an array of exciting topics delivered through cross curricular and 
extracurricular activities. Our theme for the week is ‘Around the World’. Students will participate in a 
variety of exciting activities which will enhance their learning and also focus on their social and 
emotional wellbeing.  
 

Should your child wish to participate we would expect them to attend the full five days, 9.30am to 
2.30pm. College will provide a light breakfast and lunch for all students attending.  
 
To confirm your child’s attendance please complete and return the slips below or email - 
summerschool@landau-forte.org.uk  along with the child’s name.  
 
The deadline to confirm your child’s attendance is – Friday 2 July. 
 
If you have any queries please feel free to email us - summerschool@landau-forte.org.uk 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Alison Brannick  
Principal  
 

 
Ref: Summer School 
 
Childs Name _______________________________________________ 
 
Parents Name _________________________________________________ 
 
Parents contact number _________________________________________ 
 
 
My child will be attending Summer School (Please tick where applicable) 
 
My child will not be attending Summer School (Please tick where applicable) 
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